
	

XL	SPORTS	TOURS	UNIQUE	FUNDRAISING	OPPORTUNITY	
	
To	help	you	raise	funds	for	the	trip	XL	Soccer	Tours	has	a	fantastic	fund	raising	program	with	a	prize	
valued	at	over	$5,00.	The	prize	draw	gives	the	lucky	winner	the	chance	to	travel	to	England	on	one	of	
our	Soccer	Fanatic	Weekends	with	all	ground	expenses	paid!		
	
Here	is	how	it	works:	

1) Your	club	decides	on	an	XL	Sports	Tour	
2) We	immediately	set	up	a	registration	page	for	the	club	and	we	ask	people	to	register	and	pay	

an	initial	payment	to	secure	their	place	on	the	tour	within	30	days.		
3) When	that	deposit	is	received	simply	contact	XL	to	ask	for	your	first	book	of	raffle	tickets	and	

we	will	mail	you	25	tickets	to	the	value	of	$500.		
4) Approximately	30	days	after	that	initial	registration	a	participant	is	required	to	pay	a	further	

$500	deposit	and	they	then	need	to	email	us	again	and	we	will	mail	25	more	tickets.		
5) With	each	consecutive	payment	of	$500	the	participant	can	get	another	book	of	tickets	so	

effectively	a	person	can	generate	enough	money	to	cover	the	trip!	
6) Please	note	we	will	only	send	tickets	to	those	tourists	that	request	them.	We	do	not	simply	

send	them	to	everyone	who	registers,	as	we	want	to	ensure	they	are	properly	used.		
	
Here	are	some	common	questions	and	answers:	
	
Q:	Does	our	team	pay	for	the	tickets	to	be	produced?	
A:	No.	XL	Sports	Tours	pays	for	the	tickets;	you	simply	sell	them	for	your	own	personal	trip	fund	
	
Q:	Do	I	collect	the	money	and	then	send	that	on	to	XL	Sports	Tours?	
A:	No.	All	you	have	to	do	is	deposit	any	money	collected	into	your	own	account	then	mails	a	check	or	
money	order	to	XL	Travel	or	pay	electronically	online	at	your	registration	page.	Mail	the	ticket	stubs	
to	825	Courtland	St	Orlando,	FL	32804.		
	
Q:	What	is	included	in	the	prize?	
A:	A	premiership	long	weekend	for	2	people	including	accommodation,	game	tickets,	and	
transportation.	You	can	go	to	www.Xlsportstours.com	for	further	details	and	offers	on	current	Fanatic	
packages.	
	
Q:	What	is	the	date	for	the	raffle	draw?	
A:	The	prize	draw	is	made	on	October	31st	of	each	year.	Tickets	received	in	the	office	by	October	15th	
will	be	put	into	the	draw	for	the	31st.		Any	tickets	received	after	that	date	will	automatically	be	
entered	into	the	following	years	draw.		
	
Q:	When	is	the	trip?	
A:	We	will	give	winners	a	choice	of	3-5	dates	
	
Q:	What	do	I	do	if	I	don’t	sell	the	tickets?	
A:	Simply	send	them	back	to	our	headquarters	
	
Q:	What	if	people	don’t	want	to	go	to	soccer	games	when	in	London?	
A:	We	simply	substitute	the	tickets	for	another	preferred	event	such	as	tickets	to	the	theater	or	any	
other	type	of	sporting	event	or	concert	they	may	prefer	that	is	of	the	same	value.	


